The independent Local Government Boundary Commission for England is carrying out an
electoral review of Nottinghamshire County Council.

The review will draw new electoral division boundaries across Nottinghamshire.

The Commission has also anncunced that it is minded to recommend that 67 county
councillors should be elected to the council in future: the same as the current arrangement.

Now we are asking for evidence about your local area to help us decide a new pattern of
electoral divisions for Nottinghamshire County Council.

Your views will make a difference

Local people know their area best. That’s why we are asking you for evidence on a range of issues:
a Do you have suggestions about where your division boundaries should be?

m Which areas do you identify as your local community? !

s Where do people in your area go to access local facilities such as

shops and leisure activities?
For more details and interactive maps, visit:

ww{fv.consultation.Igbce.org.uk or www.lgbce.org.uk

ave your say
Send your views to:

The Review Officer (Nottinghamshire)

Local Government Boundary Commission for England
Layden House

Turnmill Street R
London ECIM5LG -

Email: reviews@[gbde';é_rg';uk3-5"f'
Follow us on Twitter: @LGBCE
The consultation closes on 19 January 2015
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